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Library?s Drag Queen Storytime ?confused? kids on ?gender identity?

	Recent articles in The Auroran have profiled drag queen involvement in Pride month. Of particular note was ?Drag Queen

Storytelling Time? at the Aurora Library.

This event was very disturbing to me.

While portrayed as innocuous and beneficial, I do not believe it is. Rather, it is bound to confuse young children about gender

identity.

God made two genders, to honour, love and respect each other in a complementary way. This should be celebrated.

Under the banner of ?inclusivity? we pardon the agenda of activists seeking to undermine God's order. Shame on us.

Richard Doust 

Aurora

Editor's Note: Upon receipt of this letter, The Auroran reached out to the Aurora Public Library for a response. While they declined

to do so, Eva Lasting, the participating Drag Queen storyteller, provided a response, which is printed below:

Yes, a children's event where a drag queen reads stories and plays dress up and dances with children, while potentially being

innocuous and beneficial, may also bring up questions for children. But when you work with children or are a care giver to children

you know they always have questions.

To question, to wonder, to want to explore, discover and seek understanding in the world are all amazing things for a child's mind as

well as for adults. The moment we stop asking questions is the moment we stop growing. 

At the beginning of the event, a child asked their parent ?why is that man wearing a dress?? and I approached and asked the child if

they thought I looked silly. The child giggled and said ?yes.? I said that I felt silly and asked the child if they liked dressing up in

costumes for Halloween. When the child said, ?yes,? I said that that is what it's like to be a drag queen but I get to dress up even on

days that aren't Halloween. 

I hope that that answer gives some insight to you or to others who may be concerned. Being LGBTQ+ is a part a part of who you

are. You can't change it. Seeing a drag queen may bring up questions for children. But they will be questions about things they can

observe like about my wig or my makeup. Seeing a drag queen is not what made me gay. It just doesn't work that way. 

And although I may never be able to quell your concerns, I am okay with that. But I would like people to consider that while this

was a public event, all of the children who attended were there because their parents or care givers decided it was appropriate for

them. 

If you haven't, I encourage you to see a drag show. Speak with a drag queen. We are people. We have mothers, fathers, sisters,

brothers and some even have children of their own that they love very much. We are people who want to be loved just like everyone

else. Some of us are religious and believe in God as well. 

I'm not sure what specific religion you are affiliated with, but I was raised Catholic. When I went to church and went to religious

classes I was taught that God wanted me to open my heart. To love my neighbour and to help those that others have cast out. I hope

this response gives you a chance to consider that this event, as well as drag performances in general, are about creating a loving and

supportive community for everyone. 
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